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January 3, 2011

Dear MES Alumnus:

Happy 2011!  The MES program’s New Year’s resolution is to work on establishing strong relationships with its many successful alumni, so we thought we’d start by sending you our latest version of MESsages, the MES newsletter.  Please consider contributing to the next edition, which will come out in the spring.

The new year also allows us to reflect on recent accomplishments: 

· Fall 2010 headcount was 86 and Winter 2011’s is 74 and growing.

· 2010 so far has yielded 13 graduates (we’re still waiting for a few more to be processed) and we expect to double these numbers for 2011.  

· We will be graduating our 27th class of MES students this June.  

· We expect to have one of our largest groups of applicants for Fall 2011 this spring.

Other recent news includes the changing of PEEP to gCORE (Conceptualizing our Regional Environment), organizing our electives into three thematic areas (ecology, sustainable communities, and energy/climate change), and hiring two new staff—Gail Wootan as the Assistant Director and new student Heather Kowalewski as the MES Assistant. 

One of the more exciting additions to the program is our new MES Weekly blog for current students and alumni. If you’re looking for a new job, or just want to know about environmental events, please check out blogs.evergreen.edu/mesweekly.  If you know of an open job/internship or workshop/event, please send them my way so I can post them on the blog.

Here are a few other ways to stay in touch with MES:

· Consider hosting an MES student intern (paid or unpaid) or contact me to advertise a job opening, thesis research idea, or volunteer opportunity to MES students. 

· Join our listserv for students and alumni, where we announce events and other MES-related information.  If you want to be added, please email me.
· If you enjoy speaking about your area of expertise, think about speaking to students in a class or informal meeting.  Current course information is on our website. 

· Make sure your contact information is up-to-date by updating your profile on the Evergreen alumni website:  www.evergreen.edu/alumni/alumform.htm. 

Finally, please let future grad students know that our Fall 2011 application deadline is Feb 15.  Application information is at www.evergreen.edu/mes.

We hope 2011 treats you well, and we look forward to engaging with you more this year!

Gail Wootan

MES Assistant Director

360-867-6225

wootang@evergreen.edu
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